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You’re off to Great Places! Today is your day!  Dr Seuss 
 

Dear Parents, 

Massive thanks to you all for your amazing and wonderful support for our 2022 summer production 

at the Acorn Theatre: Feeling Good – a celebration of inspiration.  We have had such brilliant positive 

feedback and comments about the performance.  The children certainly showed their passion and 

revealed their voice that must be heard.  We are SO proud of all of them! We have already booked 

the Acorn Theatre for next year and we can’t wait to do all this again then 😊 

 

Marazion Town Council Platinum Jubilee Gift 

The Marazion Mayor, William Collins, joined our Celebration Assembly this morning to present our 

children with a reusable water bottle as a gift to commemorate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  

Children are taking the gift home with them today as well as a book: Queen Elizabeth: A Platinum 

Jubilee Celebration. Many thanks to the Town Council for this surprise – wow! 

 

Marazion School Summer BBQ Bash – Tuesday 26th July, from 11.45pm 

Our Summer BBQ Bash is on the last day of term, Tuesday 26th July, and all are welcome. Adults’ 

lunches are £2.81 and it’s £2.34 for a child’s lunch. Tickets must be purchased by TOMORROW 

Friday 15th July so that we can order enough delicious food. Tickets are now on sale from the School 

Office. Thanks. 

 

Summer Outcomes 

Southgate: A reminder that Southgate’s Pollination Party has been rearranged for next Wednesday 

20th July – this is also the Open Afternoon (see information below) for Southgate. The party starts 

@ 1.30pm in their green area outside their classroom. There will be food, drinks and pollinator-

inspired games. We are asking for a small donation for these goodies, so please bring some pennies. 

Please can children bring in a bag of summer smart clothes to change into before the party starts. 

Thanks.  Please note that Attenborough have already celebrated their Summer Outcome with a 

Beach Day.  For classes in KS2, their Outcome is the summer production. 

 

Marazion School Summer Open Afternoon – Wednesday 20th July 

Parents are invited into school on Wednesday 20th July from 1.45pm to spend some time in their 

child’s classroom and to take part in an afternoon of activities.  Each class is planning their own 

activities, but every class will include an Online Safety Survey.  If you complete the Online Safety 

Survey, you will receive a raffle ticket and you could win a £30 Amazon voucher.  You will also have 

the opportunity to review your child’s work and identify successes and areas for improvement. 

 

NEW classes 2022-23 

A reminder that children move into their new classes for September 2022 NEXT Thursday 21st July. 

Mrs Abbie Stedmon and Mrs Athena Brock will be in school from Thursday 21st July so there is a 

chance to meet them both before September.   
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2002 Year 6 Events 

Year 6 High Tea on St Michael’s Mount: Year 6 are heading over to the Mount for a sumptuous 

High Tea NEXT Tuesday 19th July. Children are back in time for normal pick up @ 3pm. Year 6 

Leaver’s Event: Year 6 are having a sleepover in school NEXT Thursday 21st July as their Leaver’s 

Event.  More information about this event has been sent to parents by email from Miss Smith in the 

office. Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly: The Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly is on Monday 25th July @ 2pm.  

The Year 6 leavers’ hoodies are also on their way! 

 

September 2022 Reception Transition 

Transition sessions for our new September 2022 Reception children are on Friday 22nd July 9.00-

11.00am where all parents and children are invited to attend as this session includes our ‘Beginning 

School’ meeting. If parents and children would like to stay for a buffet lunch (£1 per person) on 

Friday, please contact the School Office to book a lunch. Thanks. The final Reception transition 

session is a group session (either 9-11am or 1-3pm) on Monday 25th July.   

 

2022 Annual Reports  

Annual Reports were sent out last week. Optional Parents’ Meetings are now available with your 

child’s class teacher.  These meetings can be via Zoom or face to face. Please can you return the 

report comments slip to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 26th July – you can return them as a 

paper copy or electronically by email.  Thanks. 

 

School Uniform Swap Shop 

Thank you to everyone that is using our School Uniform Swap Shop to reduce our environmental 

impact. A reminder that all uniform is in the school entrance and is FREE. You do not need to let 

anyone know what items you have taken, we just ask that you please leave the empty hangers on the 

rail. If you have any outgrown school uniform, PE kits, swimming kit or school shoes/trainers still in 

very good condition that you are happy to donate, please place them into the blue donation bucket in 

the shop. Thank you for the donations we have already received. Please keep popping in, as the shop 

is updated regularly. 

 

In/Out of School  

Pokemon Cards: Children can bring their Pokemon cards into school on Wednesdays.  Miss Rainbow 

is running a ‘Pokemon Trade and Swap Shop’ from 12.30-1pm. The Trade and Swap Shop runs every 

Wednesday during term time. Crafting/Foraging Day: Children in Angelou are having a Crafting Day 

on Monday 18th July in preparation for their work with Schools for all Seasons the following 

day.  Please can children wear their own clothes that they do not mind getting messy. On Tuesday 

19th July Angelou are foraging food and cooking in Marazion Woodland. Parents are invited into school 

from 2pm to sample the food and hear how the children prepared it.  Children are also selling Native 

American themed goods that they have created to raise money for supporting pollinators in our 

woodland. Please feel free to browse and support where possible. Beach Sports Day: Simone are 

going to Marazion Beach for a mini Commonwealth Games on the morning of Wednesday 20th July.  

Please can children come to school in PE kit on that day.  Children must also have a refillable water 

bottle.  Children are back in school for lunch.  School Visits: Kings are off to get a taste of university 

life at Falmouth University on Thursday 21st July.  Please can children have a packed lunch and 

refillable water bottle as well as suncream and a hat if the weather is hot and sunny. Forest Fridays: 

Please note that Forest Fridays may sometimes include Beach School.  Children and adults wear 

comfortable clothes on Fridays, that they do not mind getting dirty, whether they are taking part 

in Woodland or Beach School.  
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Online Safety Update 

We have recently had several incidents of children in school feeling unsafe online as part of 

WhatsApp groups and/or when using the app ‘TikTok.’  These incidents have all happened outside of 

school but have led to upset and distress in school.  Please can you make sure that you are monitoring 

your child’s use of social media, ensuring that their activity online is age appropriate and responsible.  

We are running extra circle times in KS2 over the next few weeks with a focus on peer pressure; 

how to stay safe and be responsible / respectful online; awareness of the effects of social media. 

 

Say Thank you to Someone Somehow 

Lots of us said THANK YOU to lots of different people during lockdown, including taking part in the 

NHS Clap for Carers.  We want to keep doing this, so every week one class (or the whole school) will 

choose who they want to say thank you to. This week we wanted to thank KS2 children for an 

amazing; brilliant; wonderful; marvellous and inspiring summer production. We also want to 

thank the wonderful and marvellous team at the Acorn Theatre for all their help and support. 

We all clapped together as a whole school to support this during today’s Celebration Assembly.  

 

PE and School Sport 

Summer term PE Days: Children come to school in PE kits (not the usual school uniform) on the days 

they have Games Afternoons/PE sessions. Attenborough (Year R/1): Only Thursday; Southgate (Year 

1/2): Monday and Tuesday; Simone (Year 3/4): Wednesday and Thursday; Angelou (Year 4/5): 

Monday and Friday; Kings (Year 6): Monday and Wednesday. After School Clubs: Marazion Clubs 

have now finished for this year. Fixtures and Events: There are no fixtures or events planned for 

next week. Swimming Sessions: Swimming sessions are now finished for this year. Gym Sessions: 

Kings have their final gym session at Penzance Gym on Monday 18th July. Optional PE Homework: In 

Euro England, The Lionesses won 8-0 against Norway this week and are already in the quarter finals.  

For July’s optional PE homework, we would like you cheer on the Lionesses and follow the tournament. 

Mr Tanner will also post highlights on Seesaw and keep you up to date. 

 

Stars of the Week 

In Class: Attenborough: Billy for his super enthusiasm in his art work; Southgate: Stephen for 

being so kind in class; Simone: Kaya for her amazing performance on stage; Angelou: Everyone for 

being brilliant in our KS2 production; Kings: Archie D for his incredible performance. Sporting: 

YR/KS1: Anya for brilliant kickball; KS2: Theo for his excellent dance and performance.  Music: 

YR/KS1: Billy for fantastic singing in music time; KS2: Emily G for a fabulous performance in ‘Feeling 

Good’. 

 

Certificate Awards  

Children are awarded merits for demonstrating a great attitude to their work, friends, adults and 

the environment. Children who have earned 80 merit certificates: Lowen, Sophia D, Skye, Ohran, 

Archie A, Ilaria, Tallulah T, Isla, Olivia, and Sammy.  Children who have earned 100 merit 

certificates: Noah B. 
 

Good Manners @ Lunch Time and Breakfast Club 

We celebrate with children who have displayed fantastic manners at Lunchtime and during Breakfast 

Club as part of our Monday morning assembly. This week congratulations to Olivia (Breakfast Club) 

Jackson, Destiny, Rosenwyn and Tiga (Lunchtime). 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Happy Birthday 

There are no birthdays to celebrate this week. 
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Dates for the Diary w/c Monday 18th July 2022 and 25th July 

Marazion Oasis: Please note that their last day of the summer term is THIS Friday 22nd July 

 

Monday 18th July: Angelou Crafting Day; Kings @ Penzance Gym, pm 

Tuesday 19th July: Angelou Foraging Day; Year 6 Leavers’ Tea @ St Michael’s Mount, pm 

Wednesday 20th July: Simone mini Commonwealth Games on Marazion Beach, am; Summer term 

Open Afternoon; Southgate’s Pollination Party from 1.30pm; NO Swimming session 

Thursday 21st July – Tuesday 26th July: Children in 2022-23 classes 

Thursday 21st July: Year 6 @ Falmouth University; Year 6 Leavers’ Event – sleepover in school 

Friday 22nd July: September Reception transition session – ‘Beginning School’ meeting 10am-12pm; 

last day of after school provision @ Marazion Oasis 

Monday 25th July: September Reception transition session 9-11am and 1-3pm; Year 6 Leavers’ 

Assembly 

Tuesday 26th July: Marazion School Summer BBQ Bash from 11.45pm; EARLY finish @ 2pm 

 


